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Since the May 26 Board meeting, we’ve hosted one program, on June 9, when Bill Cullina (Director of 
Coastal Maine Botanical Gardens) spoke on “Unraveling and Re-raveling the Web of Life.” His 
presentation provided a thought-provoking explanation of how plants’ ranges change over time and how 
species appear and disappear over time. Fourteen people attended (13 members and 1 nonmember). 
Income for this event totaled $165 (includes a $15 gift). Bill’s speaking fee was $500, and his travel 
expense was $125. 
 
Remaining 2012 programs are: 

July 2 Stone in the Garden 
  Gordon Hayward, author of Stone in the Garden 
July 18 Mr. Rockefeller’s Roads 
  Ann Rockefeller Roberts, author of Mr. Rockefeller’s Roads 
  Cosponsored with Mt Desert Land and Garden Preserve and Northeast Harbor Library 
  Venue: Northeast Harbor Library 
  This event will be free of charge; first-come / first-serve. 
July 26 Gardens of the Jazz Age 
  Jenny Rose Carey, Director of Temple Univ’s Ambler Arboretum 
August 4 Gertrude Jekyll and the Country House Garden 
  Judith Tankard, author of Gertrude Jekyll and the Country House Garden 
August 15 Natives with Bling 
  Stephanie Cohen, author of Fallscaping 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of committee (M. Bowditch, J. Tankard, L. Stack) 

by Lois Berg Stack, Program Committee Chairwoman 2012 


